To whom this may concern,

As an Aboriginal person who lectures Aboriginal students from all over Australia and | oppose and further extension in regards to the Intervention onto Aboriginal
communities in the Northern Territory.

Our people have suffered too much, are oppressed, and need support and the government to cooperate with these communities to build sustainable long lasting
relationships for all Australians to be united as one.

This would create further unrest and divide the country further.
Its time to support one another for the future.
Regards,

Michael Harrison





